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Character Word Of Month:

​COMMITMENT

Congratulations To 2021 DMS REACH Scholars

Congratulations to the following 8th grade students for being selected as the 2021 DMS Reach
Scholars. Pictured left to right are Cooper Tulauskas (son of Christopher & Ella Collins) and
Brailyn Holmes (daughter of Jeff & Diane Holmes). To read more about the REACH Scholarship
in Georgia, click HERE.

Davis Character Spotlights
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Congratulations to these Davis students for demonstrating COMMITTMENT. Pictured above are:
Zoe Garrett, Lily Ballard and Ethan Buehrer. Read what others had to say about each: "Zoe
always follows through with what is expected from her and sets outstanding examples for her
peers." "Lily is an excellent example of commitment to her peers. She is committed to being
the best student possible, and she always gives 100% in everything she does." "Ethan is
committed to his church and football team. He is committed to excellence in his school work. "

DMS Character Spotlights



These DMS individuals were recognized for demonstrating Commitment! Pictured above left to
right are: Crews Page, Joseph Cain, and DMS Teacher, Ms. Alicia Bell.

DCHS Offering Saturday Options For Students



DCHS had 14 dedicated young men and women that worked on their missing assignments on
Saturday 09/11/2021. and made excellent progress. We hope students will take advantage of
the opportunity for more Saturday's to come. Teachers, parents, even students, can send in
the referral form. Teacher support and lunch will be provided. If you would like to refer your
child click HERE.

Former DCHS Student Now A Sports Journalist
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As a DCHS Student, Kenneth Jones was known for
delivering sporting news on the daily broadcast show at
DCHS. In addition, Kenneth hosted his own show that
many DCHS faculty, staff, and students looked forward to,
"Kickoff With Kenneth." Kenneth also has his own Twitter
handle known as "Kickoff With Kenneth" and her currently
has 52 followers! Upon graduation and after receiving
numerous scholarships, Kenneth enrolled at the University
of Alabama where his goal is to pursue a degree in Sports
Media and Journalism. In a recent facebook post, DCS
learned that Kenneth has recently been hired as a new
sports writer for the Crimson and White newspaper in
Tuscaloosa, AL! To see additional photos of the facebook
post, click HERE!

Thank You Ms. Edna Moore For Your Service To DCS

DCS would like to congratulate Ms. Edna Moore for her years of service to Dade County
Schools. Whether she served you lunch, drove you safely to and from school, or both, Ms.
Edna Moore did everything with a smile. Congratulations to Ms. Edna on her retirement; she
will be missed!

SEPTEMBER DCS Calendar Of Events

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=2990344097904369&set=pcb.2990345444570901


For up-to-date events, please check the calendar as things may change or new events may be
added from time to time. Click HERE to view the monthly calendar of events.

The Dade County Board of Education will hold its regular-scheduled meeting Monday,
September 27, 2021 at 5:00PM. For a listing of the Dade County Board of Education's monthly
meetings, please click HERE.
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